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THE COPPICE PRIMARY SCHOOL
16th April 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,	
Y4 Nature Centre Visit.
Thank you to those parents who have paid the £15 for our visit to The Nature Centre, which will be taking place on Tuesday 1st May (4B & ½ of 4VW) and Wednesday 2nd May (4AW & other ½ of 4VW). 
Unfortunately, a large number of parents have not yet paid for this trip and if the school does not receive sufficient funds, the trip will sadly have to be cancelled. If you have not yet paid, please could you pay this money via Parent Pay to secure your child a place on the visit? The final day for payment is Wednesday 25th April.
With thanks,
Miss Willcox		Miss Wells		Miss Brown
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